A temporary farewell to sales team leader, Jessica Pegg by Yachting Pages

Jessica Pegg (previously Lane) has worked at Yachting Pages Media Group for six years and is leaving
this week to give birth to a baby boy, due 23" November. Maternity leave is the only thing that will
keep Jess away from the business, she loves working here and we love having her.

We are sad to temporarily see one of our longest serving members of staff leave the business. But
are delighted that she is growing the Pegg family.

Jess has worked at Yachting Pages Media Group since 2007 after many years in Spain working as a
teacher. Jess has seen the business grow from strength to strength. At the same time her career
with the company has progressed, starting as a sales executive she is now going on maternity leave
as a sales team leader.

Her passion within the office and attention to detail will be missed, as will her attendance at the
shows. You only have to view her social network sites to see how many comments from clients
there have been stating how missed she was at the recent Monaco show and how missed she will be
at FLIBS.

Her popularity is clear from the massive collection that we had around the office for her, presenting
her yesterday with a big basket full of baby blue goodies including a baby bottle warmer and
essentials like wet wipes and bibs. She also has a large mothercare voucher to buy items for the
baby and luxury pamper products for her.

We wish her a relaxing maternity leave pre-baby and send her and Nic lots of luck and love for once
the baby comes.

Baby Boy still doesn’t have a name .... Jess said she has reduced it to a short list of 14 names .....!
Very Jess!

We cannot wait to hear the lovely good news and to have Jess back in 2014.



